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To: Stanwood Camano School Board 

From: Maurene Stanton 

RE: Policy 5011 Sexual Harassment 

This is the first reading of the revised Personnel Policy 5011 Sexual Harassment, which 

has been updated as recommended by the Washington State School Directors' 

Association (WSSDA). 

This policy will come before the Board for second reading on December 7. If you have 

any questions regarding this policy, please contact me. 








